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          PROVINCIAL COUNCIL OF SOCIAL AFFAIRS

of CANADIAN UNION OF PUBLIC EMPLOYEES (CUPE)

May 11, 2006 

PAY EQUITY: CAN IT BE IT?

Last week, we informed you that the activities related to pay equity had resumed with the government and that this time it was serious.

This means among other things that we have to agree on the value of 321 job titles while referring to 17 subfactors.

This week, the headlines in the news mentioned that an agreement on pay equity would be materialized before the summer vacation. We feel that it is a goal that can be achieved if current effort and pace of meetings are maintained.

If it is up to us, it will be done.
LEGISTATIVE AMENDMENT

We are sharing a common goal with the government i.e. that a same job title in the health and social services sector or education receive the same salary, regardless of union representation. According to the current provisions of the law, we could end up with different salaries.

A legislative amendment will be made for the personnel of the two sectors to be in the same program. This way, we will all have the same elements for comparison purposes and consequently will end up with identical salaries for a same job title.

Claude Turcotte

Secretary General

It is an obligation to photocopy and circulate this document…
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